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EXHIBIT G 

 

December 30, 2022 Town Center Metropolitan District Manager’s Notice to Property 

Owners of Non-Enforcement of Covenant Violations
DATE FILED: July 28, 2023 5:13 PM 
FILING ID: 1FE808863CFC3 
CASE NUMBER: 2023CV32212 



Dear Town Center Metropolitan District Community Members, 

 

We appreciate your feedback on the letter sent on November 3rd, 2022, regarding homeowner 

installed gates and landscaping on district property. With consideration of this feedback and the 

covenants, we will not be requiring homeowners to restore the gates to their original condition.  

Going forward, the installation of gates will not be approved or allowed on district property.  

 

Thank you for your patience as we have worked through this issue.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

District Management 


